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End of Life (EOL) Notice
10th March 2023

To our Valued Customers:

Laird Connectivity is officially announcing the End of Life (EOL) for the following two Sentrius IG60 part 
numbers, which are not being directly replaced by an exact alternative device. The potential 
replacements recommended by Laird Connectivity are outlined below:-

Discontinued Description Potential 
replacement

455-00081 Sentrius IG60-BL654 Gateway with AWS Greengrass 455-00076

455-00089 Sentrius IG60-BL654-LTE Gateway with AWS Greengrass 455-00088

Laird Connectivity is pleased to offer a last time buy opportunity to customers. The last time buy (LTB) 
purchase orders must be received by September 15th, 2023. Last time buy purchase orders are non-
cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) and all units must be shipped from Laird Connectivity by March
15th, 2024.

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions, please call your 
normal sales representative or one of our regional contact numbers below.

Sincerely,

Senthooran Ragavan
Senior Product Manager
Laird Connectivity 


